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Marion Buckler 15 January 2023 at 19:08

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

It is unbelievable that Canterbury City Council are planning to build a huge estate on Brooklands Farm. Please do not
build on any more of our countryside. So much has been destroyed already. Besides the fact the land cannot take any
more. We need food to be grown and countryside to be enjoyed by future generations, please do not allow this
development to go ahead.

Marion Buckler
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